
     

    

 

 

              

           

           

            

              

       

 
 

College Rules and Regulations 2.2005.1 

Sexual Non-Discrimination Policy 

It is the Policy of the County College of Morris not to discriminate in activities, employment 

policies, or admission policies and practices as required by Title IX of the 1972 Education 

Amendments. Inquiries regarding compliance with Title IX may be directed to the Vice 

President of Human Resources and Labor Relations, County College of Morris, Henderson Hall, 

214 Center Grove Road, Randolph, NJ 07869; 201-328-5000; or the Director of the Office for 

Civil Rights, Department of Education, Washington, DC. 

August 17, 1977 


